
June

          Newsletter 
 

 

‘Break the Rules’ Day 

Thank you to everyone who contributed to our 

PTA event ‘Break the Rules’ Day. Much fun was 

had and a total of £146.50 was raised. 

 

Student Placement 

Mr Robinson, a student teacher from Stranmillis 

University College will be with P4/5 for the 

month of June. 

 

Welcome back Mrs Henry 

We welcome back Mrs Henry. Mrs Henry will 

return from maternity leave on 21st June to 

teach P1/2/3 each Monday. Thank you to Miss 

Liggett for her excellent work with P1/2/3 

during Mrs Henry’s maternity leave. 

 

String and Woodwind Tuition 

It is delightful to see the keen interest in both 

string and woodwind tuition. String lessons will 

continue each Thursday and woodwind lessons 

each Friday this month. 

 

Allocation of Post–Primary Places 

Allocation of post-primary school places will be 

available on Saturday 12th June. Parents should 

log onto their online application to find out the 

school allocated to their P7 child. 

 

Outdoor Activities 

Over the next few weeks there will be a range of 

outdoor activities for pupils. Please ensure sun 

cream is applied and/or a sun hat provided should 

the weather require this. 

 

Sports Day 

Our Sports Day will take place on Monday 14th 

June. Please see the accompanying note about 

your child’s team. Unfortunately, due to Covid-19 

restrictions, parents and guardians will be unable 

to attend this year. Photographs of the event 

will be available on our school website. 

 

School Reports 

School reports will be sent home the week 

beginning 21st June. If you would like to discuss 

any aspect of the written report, please make 

contact with the school. 

 

Fun Day 

A Fun Day is planned for all our pupils on 29th 

June. A bouncy castle will be on site and fun 

activities will take place throughout the day. 

 

 

After School Club 

Our final session of Bee Active after-school club 

will take place on Tuesday 15th June. Our thanks 

are extended to Anto and Piotr for the 

professional and fun delivery of this club. 

 

Shared Education 

Our Shared Education programme is almost 

complete for this year. The pupils have really 

enjoyed the Outdoor Learning focus and the 

collaboration with our partner schools. 

 

Summer Scheme 

There has been excellent interest in our Summer 

scheme. This will be a week filled with fun 

activities for all the pupils – further details will 

follow. 

 

School Uniform 

Please see the accompanying letter about school 

uniform for next year. There will be no school 

uniform from Monday 28th June to facilitate the 

Uniform Swap Event on Wednesday 30th June. 

 

End of Term 

Term 3 will end on Wednesday 30th June. P1-3 

and siblings should be collected at 11:45am and 

P4-7 pupils at 12 noon. 

 

Class Structure 2021/22 

Next year classes will be as follows: 

P1/2 with Mrs Hanvey and Mrs Henry 

P3/4/5 with Mrs Wilson and Miss Liggett (until 

Mrs Johnston’s return) 

P6/7 with Mrs Wright and Mrs Somerville 

 

School Website 

Visit the school website regularly to keep up-to-

date with school life. News and photographs are 

added regularly. The calendar feature on the 

home page serves as a quick reminder of school 

timings and events. Our website address is 

www.milltownprimaryschool.co.uk  

http://www.milltownprimaryschool.co.uk/


 

Procedures 

We need to continue to be vigilant in social 

distancing within the school grounds and staying 

alert to the possible symptoms of Covid-19. As a 

reminder the symptoms are: 

 A new, continuous 

cough 

 A high 

temperature/fever 

 A loss or change of taste or smell 

If your child displays any of these symptoms, 

please keep them at home and follow the 

guidance which you have already received. 

 

Thank you for wearing a face covering within the 

school grounds. Together we will aim to do all we 

can to ensure the remainder of this term is 

uninterrupted.  

 

If any family needs to contact the school over 

the weekend due to Covid-19, please email me 

at hwright575@c2ken.net.  

 

I would like to thank each and every family for 

their support throughout what has been a 

challenging year for everyone. I extend every 

blessing to our P7 pupils as they move on to post-

primary school. P7 pupils, we will miss you, but 

you are ready for this next step.  

 

Have a wonderful and safe summer break. 

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Wright  

Principal 
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